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Serving the Lord in Africa Since 1996 

 
                            May/June 2024 

 
Dear Pastor and Church Family, 
 
The church’s transition with our new pastor is going extremely well.  We are seeing people saved almost 
every week and there was one baptized last Sunday morning.  There has been some real growth numerically 
as well.  The church now has two full time employees and has bought a home (parsonage) with a granny flat 
which can provide housing for both.  We are continuing to search and are praying that the Lord will provide 
property for a permanent home for the church.  
 
We really appreciate your prayers for Karen’s kidney function.  She saw the specialist on the 20th of March 
and had very extensive testing following the consultation.  The results showed the kidney function was 
higher than the estimated.  It is sufficient, however, the specialist sent her back for a CT scan when they 
found a “mass” on her right kidney.  Praise the Lord it turned out to be only a calcium deposit and NOT 
cancer.  We scheduled her right knee replacement for the 6th of June.  This provides time for her to heal 
sufficiently as not to effect our furlough.  We expect this surgery to benefit Karen’s over all health and our 
upcoming furlough in a positive way! 
 
Just a reminder, that we will officially begin our furlough the 1st of November 2024.  Our last furlough was 
in 2015, that means we haven’t taken a furlough in 8+ years.  Yes, we have taken short trips for the birth of 
grandbabies, death of my Mom and of course the dreaded back and forth for visas'. 
 
We are planning to schedule as much of our furlough as possible before we come state sides.  Right now our 
schedule is open from March 2025.  We would love to come and share what the Lord is doing in South 
Africa and in Uganda.  There are several ways to contact me:  1. WhatsApp (+27 82 557 5327), 2. US phone 
number (256) 542-1443 (Both of these numbers are free calls.  Please call during the US morning hours.  We  
are 6 hours (Eastern time) ahead of US) and of course, 3. our email:  mbcwmjgm@yahoo.com.  We would 
love to come for your mission conference or any special meetings next year. 
 
Please note change in field address and Jerrold’s Cell # below.  As always we so appreciative of your prayers 
and support that allows us the privilege of serving the Lord here in Africa!  
 
 
Yours In Missions,  

 
Bro. Jerrold Myers 


